Try Being a
Substitute in
Nutritional Services -

THE PERKS OF BEING A SUBSTITUTE:
« NO NIGHTS
« NO WEEKENDS
« NO HOLIDAYS

Being a Sub in Nutritional Services can be a great opportunity to werk with children, re-enter t e work force,
socialize with other adults and earn some money:. It is physically demanding and usually fast paced. It is not
always glamorous work, but it IS REWARDING!

A typical day may include helping prepare Salads and Sandwiches, serving lunch to the students or working in
the dishroom.

The subbing schedule is flexible. Subs have the prerogative to accept a request or to turn it down depending on
their availability.

A physical is required and paid by the district.
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

How often will I get called? Anytime someone is ill, has an ill child or takes a day off, we need a Sub. We can
need as many as 10 Subs on a peak day.

What hours would I work? An average shift is about 4 hours long. Our shifts
start between 9:00am - 2:15pm depending on a school’s lunch time schedule.

What type of training? There is an Orientation for ALL new subs before To a I

starting in the buildings. p p y
What do your subs wear? We do have a drzss code that is given at the Check out the District 742
orientation. Website for an opportunity to

apply for open Substitute
positions in Nutritional
Services.

What is the pay? It is $14.77 per hour.

Thanks for taking the time to learn more about us.




